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Good morning Lyn, Naomi, Penny and Beth,

Pilbara ISOCo thanks you for the time and effort ACCC staff have devoted to discussing its
application.

The Company still intends to seek authorisation, but has decided to revise its application.

To ensure all parties have sufficient time to deal with any changes, and in light of the interim
protection afforded by regulation 16A of the Electricity Industry (Pilbara Networks) Regulations
2021, the Company has decided to withdraw the current application, and will shortly submit a
revised application.

Please take this email as a notice under section 88(7) of the Act, withdrawing the current
application.
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Matt
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Jackson McDonald acknowledges the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land upon which our offices are
located, and those of lands across Australia. We pay respect to their Elders, past, present and future.





